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We hope this letter finds you and your families well.  It was lovely to speak to you this week, please do not worry if we missed you, we will be calling again next week.

This is just a short letter to let you know that we have put more work onto the school website for children to access.  You will find this under ‘Home Learning’ then select Year 5 week 2.  In this pack there are links to some P.E activities set by Mr Chadwick who works with different classes at Stockham.  There is also a link to a trick shot video he has made!  In addition to this, there is a link to the Oxfordshire Schools Games website.  This will be going live on Monday.  There are going to be a mixture of cultural and physical challenges that everyone can get involved in, children, parents, carers, anyone!   There will be video demonstrations on how to do the challenges and an area where you can share results and findings.   Mrs Cargill will be e-mailing with further details.  

BBC Bitesize - https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize and The Oak Academy -https://www.thenational.academy/ are also both government approved websites with online lessons for a variety of different subjects that you might want to use with your children.

We have also uploaded a list of non-screen activities that you may wish to try, such as, holding a photo session or starting a nature diary.  These activities provide numerous learning opportunities but in a less ‘formal’ way.  They are perfect to carry out as a family.

Once again, it is important for us to stress that we understand that home schooling can be very challenging.  We are not expecting the children to be taught in the same way as we do at school.  We just ask you to complete what you feel you are able to.

It would be lovely if you are able to send us some details of the things you have been doing.  We would love to see some photos or messages about some of the things you have been up to.  Please e-mail any photos, work or messages to: distance.learning@stockham.oxon.sch.uk

If you have any questions please email office2583@stockham.oxon.sch.uk

Many thanks, 


Mr. Burbank and Miss Lovegrove
